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As members of the university community prepare to return to campus following spring
break, we ask our campus community to take extra precautions to prevent the spread of
COVID-19 coronavirus.

e If you have traveled from or through China, South Korea, Iran, Italy or Japan in the
past two weeks, you should follow the CDC's recommendations and implement a 14-
day self-isolation before you return to Lynn University's campus. This applies to all
residential and non-residential students, as well as employees and visitors.

e If you are a student and the self-isolation requirement applies to you, please contact
the dean of students discuss your options at +1 561-237-7230. If you are an
employee and this applies to you, contact Employee Services at +1 561-237-7290.

e If you have not recently traveled through these areas, we recommend following the
same precautions for preventing flu or any other respiratory virus: wash your hands,
cover your coughs and sneezes, and stay at home from work or school when you're
sick.

We encourage all members of the campus community to be cautious due to the potential
spread of COVID-19. If you have concerns about the coronavirus refer to these resources:

o« (CDC's frequently asked questions

e Lynn University's policy on communicable diseases

o Health Center, EML Residence Center, +1 561-237-7231

e Campus Safety, Campus Communications Center, +1 561-237-7226

o Employee Services, Green Center, +1 561-237-7290

« For all travel-related inquiries: International Student Services, Trinity Hall, +1 561-237-
7522
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https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/faq.html
https://www.lynn.edu/university-policies/volume-ii-employee-policies/communicable-diseases-policy

